
From:
Sent:

Redacted

10/22/2012 1:27:34 PM
'Boralc, Mary Jo' (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov); Mulligan, Jack M. 
(jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Redacted Allen,
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Kraska, David 
(Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DTK5)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E responses to DRA data requests on AL 4058-E Construction of the Contra 

Costa-Morage transmission lines

Mary Jo,

Please find attached PG&E’s responses to the DRA data requests on AL 4058-E. Please feel
free to call me if you would like to discuss further.

Thanks,
Redacted

PG&E

Redacted

Response to DRA-01 through DRA-03 Filename: “RE: Re: PG&E AL4058-E”

Response to DRA-04 and DRA-05. Filename: “PG&E Advice 4058-E: Responses to DRA-
04 and DRA-05”

•□□□□□□□□□ Response to DRA-06: Filename: “PG&E’s Response to DRA “Data Gap Request” 
Regarding Advice 4058-E’ (Please note: Confidential maps were provided on a separate cd; PG&E will 
hand-deliver a copy.)
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